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March 4, 2021 

 

 

 

Meghan Fay Zahniser, Executive Director 

Association for Advancement of Sustainability in Higher Education 

2401 Walnut Street, Suite 102 

Philadelphia, PA 19103 

 

Dear Ms. Zahniser: 

 

I affirm that I have fully reviewed Dickinson College’s STARS report, version 2.2. To the best of my 

knowledge and belief, all identified inconsistencies and errors in the report have been successfully 

addressed prior to submitting it to AASHE. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Benjamin M. Sweger 

Associate Director of Sponsored Projects 

Internal Reviewer, AASHE STARS Report, Version 2.2  
 


